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25th March 2021 

 

Dear Parents, 

It is only just over a week until our Virtual Balloon Race starts.  Balloon sales are going really 

well with nearly 100 sold, but to reach our target we need each parent to buy/sell 6 

balloons.  Please spread the word and remember if a grandparent for example wants to buy 

a balloon with cash you can buy it through your own logon for them and decorate it for 

them.  Remind your friends and relatives that there are great prizes to be won - £500 cash 

or an Apple iPad for the overall race winners, and a £10 cash prize for the furthest balloon 

bought through our cause.  With lockdown restrictions it is also something fun to keep the 

kids entertained over the Easter holidays.  You may have noticed there has been a change 

to the race start location, with it now starting in Istanbul rather than Jerusalem.  All balloon 

sales are safe, it is just the launch site that has changed. 

In case you need it click on this link to buy your balloons. 

Ysgol Bro Famau PTFA - fundraising at Ecoracing 

The other activity that could keep the kids entertained over the Easter hols are our rock 

trails.  They are £3 each to get the route and the clues, and there is a word to find with the 

letters on the stones.  We now have one in Maeshafn, Llanferres and Llanarmon.  Message 

me (07769 631551) or Anna (07769 972332) for the clues. 

Thanks for all your support. 

Best wishes. 

Charlotte Jaggard 

PTFA Chair 

https://ecoracing.co/user/page/1490

